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Sleeping Beauty 

Just a reminder there will not be in-class 
time on Thursday, November 1st.   

We are meeting at the Transalta Arts 
Barns at 9:45 for Sleeping Beauty.  The 
play is approximately 60 minutes, so 
please be back at 11:00 to pickup your 
child.       

JK News 

New Faces 

Welcome to Tobias, our new student in 
the morning class.   

Welcome to Thérèse, a developmental 
specialist, who is a new member of our 
morning teaching staff.    

Welcome to Kaliko, our new student in 
the afternoon class.   

Water Bottle Reminder 

Please remember to send either 
a juice box or water bottle with 
your child daily.           

Puppet Show 

During class time on November 7th 
we will be visiting the HT Coutts 
Library for a puppet show. 

If you have any puppets you would 
be willing to send to school for us to 
look at please let me know, as we 
will be exploring different types of 
puppets following this performance. 

Outdoor Play 

The weather is getting chilly and 
the snow starting to fall.  We will 
still be going outside to play if 
the temperature is not too cold.  
Please send your child to school 
with appropriate winter clothing 
– snowpants, a warm coat, boots, 
mittens, and a toque.  

If we go outside it will be at the 
end of the day to limit the amount 
of time spent getting 
undressed/dressed. 



 

 

 


